
 Elm Class News  
This term we are having lots of fun exploring our new topic of “Shore is 

Fun” We started this term off with our seaside sensory story – we had a 

great time learning about what we might see and do at the seaside, the 

things we could see, hear, smell, taste and touch. Some children were 

able to name some sea creatures and all the children loved exploring the 

variety of items. We have also introduced our Seaside music session – 

we did some wonderful listening and playing different instruments. We 

copied some ‘seaside beats’ on the big drum too!  

We continue to work extremely hard on our communication skills and 

ALL the children are making outstanding progress with this!! 

Violet is our ‘Star of the week’ this week for amazing standing 

independently at the tuff tray ad side stepping around furniture!! Wow – 

Super Star!! 

In PE we have been working on team games and practiced our racing 

ready for sports day. The children did great accessing PE outside this 

week too. 

We are looking forward to our class trips this term – the seaside and the 

sealife Centre!! 
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